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September 17, 2018

To: CID and SGOD Chiefs
Concerned Public Secondary School Heads
Concerned Private Schools Administrators
All Others Concerned

Due to the suspension of classes in all levels and work in both public and private in the
Province of Bulacan last September 14, 2018, this Office announces the new schedule of the
EDDIS IV (Secondary) EDDIS Level Press Conference on September 20, 2018 (Thursday) at
Sta. Maria National High School.

Please be guided accordingly.

ZENIA~OLES' Ed.D., SESOV
Schools Division Superintendentl~
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